
AAGrapevine YouTube Channel

In 2017, the General Service Conference recommended “that AA Grapevine create a Google for Nonprofits ac-
count limited to the YouTube Nonprofit Program.”

AA Grapevine, Inc. is currently displaying content on the channel, consistent with AA principles and copyrights. 
The channel was first populated with AAWS’ engaging, Conference-approved PSA: “Doors”, an animated version 
of a member’s recorded story for the GV Audio Project and two behind-the-scenes clips from the plant where 
the magazines are printed. We have since added a timeline of the making of our Big Book as well as a discussion 
from one of our non-alcoholic Class A Trustees on the use of AA Grapevine in CPC (Cooperation with the profes-
sional Community) work.

Expansion of the AA Grapevine YouTube collection is in process, with the ultimate goal of hosting video content 
that may be of use or interest to members, the general public and the professional community. The first series 
will fall under the umbrella of “Explainer Videos” that will serve to convey useful information on various topics 
with the purpose of streamlining access to multi-media content. This has been launched with the release of ani-
mated videos celebrating our 75 Year Anniversary in both English and Spanish.

The “comments section” on the Youtube page are disabled.
Please go to www.youtube.com/c/AAGrapevine to view our Youtube page.

Below is a screen shot of our progress thus far. 
Any questions or feedback related to the AAGrapevine YouTube Channel should be sent to 
prodcoord@aagrapevine.org.
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